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FIRST COVID-19 DEATHS IN MONTGOMERY COUNTY 

MONTGOMERY COUNTY – Montgomery County Public Health District, in conjunction with 
Montgomery County Office of Emergency Management, is saddened to announce the first 
deaths related to COVID-19 in Montgomery County. We were notified that two men, who were 
residents of The Conservatory at Alden Bridge, have passed away. One of these men was in his 
90s and the other man was in his 80s. We offer our deepest condolences to their families at this 
difficult time. 
 
At this time, it is important to follow CDC guidelines and governmental orders to STAY HOME in 
order to limit your contact with others.  
   
Montgomery County Public Health District’s mission is promoting a healthy, resilient 
community through health education, disease prevention, clinical services, and emergency 
preparedness.  For more information about the Montgomery County Public Health District 
please go to www.mcphd-tx.org. 
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